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I was honored to serve as ACP Global Ambassador at the Colombian Congress of Internal Medicine, a 
collaborative meeting with the Colombian Association of Internal Medicine and the ACP Colombia 
Chapter. About 2,900 people attended the meeting. I gave two presentations during the meeting and 
participated in the ACP Colombia Chapter Town Hall Meeting, along with the Governor, Dr. Eugenio 
Matijasevic, and Governor-elect, Dr. Dora Inés Molina de Salazar. The meeting featured sessions on very 
relevant and current topics, and my participation in the meeting has further strengthened ties among 
the Latin American ACP chapter leaders. 

 

 
Dr. Gómez (far right) with current and former leaders of the ACP Colombia Chapter 

 
 



               
Dr. Gómez                                                                 Dr. Gómez with Dr. Molina de Salazar and Dr. Matijasevic 

 
Dr. Matijasevic during the Colombia Chapter Town Hall 

 
 

 

 
 


